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BMMI

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
New York, NY 10017
USA

Subject: Letter of re-commitment
Date: 26 June 2016

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

With this letter, we would like to actively express our re-commitment in integrating the Global Compact
and its ten principles as part of our strategy. This will also be in line with our efforts towards advancing
the broader development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Millennium Development Goals.
We would like to express our apologies for our failure to submit the Communication on Progress within
the due time which has led to our dismissal from the initiative. This was the responsibility of a previous
colleague who is no longer with us.

We understand that a fundamental requirement of participating in the Global Compact involves the annual
submission of a Communication on Progress (COP). With a substantial involvement in the food industry,
we see ourselves as a company that nourishes the lives of its employees, customers, the communities in
which we operate and the planet. Consequently, our core values as outlined in BMMI’s Sustainability
Policy, Nourishing Life: Zero-Waste, Truth and Wellbeing - are intended to mirror the values set forth by
the Compact and the Millennium Development Goals (MDGs).

In the COP, we outline our efforts aimed at integrating the principles of the UNCG in the heart of our
corporate culture, business strategy and daily operations. Not only are we proud of our role as a
responsible corporate citizen, but by taking accountability we ensure upmost transparency. We pledge to
report on progress annually to engage our stakeholders, the communities in which we operate, and the
general public in accordance with the UNCG policy including the following:

* A statement expressing continued support for the Global Compact in addition to renewing our
ongoing commitments to this strategic initiative and its ten principles

* OQutlining the actions taken and future plans to address and implement the four issue areas of the
UNGC

* Measuring outcomes through key indicators, qualitative and quantitative measures of effective
results

BMMI believes that the journey towards sustainable development cannot be realised by a single corporate
citizen or sector in society. Instead, it is about positive collaboration across all sectors. We continue to
seek partnerships with those who readily acknowledge their accountability as active players in society.
We look forward to more expansive opportunities for strategic alliances in the upcoming future,

Sincerely yours,
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Gordon Bo

CEO, BMMI Group [ (@)
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